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THUE PACKARD ELECTRICCO.
LIMITED

OF ST. CATHARINES, ONT.

MAKERS OF

Lamps and
Transformers

SOLE AGENTS FOR

Scheeffer Meters ' '

D. & W. Enclosed Fuses

Fensom's
Elevators

A MODERN
SHOE FACTORY

is the J. & T. BELL Factory at Montreal,

Que., the place where

FINE___
FOOTWEAR

is manufactured.

i Canned Fruits
AND

. Vegetables
A full assortment of

these hnes.

> PERKINS, INCE & CO. 9
41 and 43 Front Street East, TORONTO

Cowan's
Icings

Are prapared ready for use
delloately flavored

These goods find a steady
demand owing to their ex-

cellence.

RICE LEWIS & SON
LIVITBD.

A.TERu B. L".,
Prosident.

A. ButDETT Licut
V. P. & Treas.

Wholesale and
Retail

Shelf and
Heavy

HARDWARE,
• • B A R ••0•

Iron and Steel
Wrought Iron Pipe
and Fittings

TORONTO - Ont.

CROSSES ANDFINIALS

We make a most extensive
variety of these ornamental
lines - adaptable to all re.
quirements of artistic finish.

Made of copper or galvan-
ized steel in most gracefully
pleasing designs-they are
both reliable and economical.

A full set of illustrations
shown in our catalogue.

THE METALLIC ROOFINO 00.,
WHOLESALE MANFR8. MI1en,

TORONTO, CANADAI

The progressive merchant is
surest of success. Modern
ideas of store arrangement
demand an elevator for shop-
pers. F e n s o m ' s electric,
steam, hydraulic and hand
elevators have established
themselves as being of a su-
perior class.

'FFICE AND WORKS;

' 50, 52,54,56 Duke Street,
TORONTO.
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